
Support to HKUST Marathon Runners 
 
Dear colleagues, 
 
We understand that many colleagues have registered for the Standard Chartered Hong Kong 
Marathon 2014 to be held on 16 Feb 2014 which is one of the signature sporting events in 
Hong Kong.  To express our support to HKUST runners, this year, the Staff Association is 
pleased to sponsor colleagues with a HKUST marathon singlet.  Colleagues who have 
registered for the Standard Chartered Hong Kong Marathon 2014, please send your 
information to staff@ust.hk on or before 31 Dec 2013: 
 Name: 
 Office/Department: 
 HK Marathon Registration No.: 
 Size of singlet:  
 
We will arrange to send you the singlet in January 2014. 
 
Let’s run and spread the 1-HKUST spirit! 
 
 
The HKUST Staff Association 

mailto:staff@ust.hk

